








  
A PRAYER FOR BACK TO 

SCHOOL  
Dear God, Thank you 

for the gift of children. 
Please watch over them 

as they go back to school this year. 
Keep them safe every day. Help them 

to remember that you are right there 
with them in the halls and 

classrooms. Help them soak up good 
knowledge and to dismiss any 

negative or worldly messages they 
may hear. Help them treat others 
with kindness and respect, and to 

guard their hearts with the armor of 
Your Word. Give them joy and peace 
as they put their trust in you. Amen. 

 
CCD begins Monday, 
September 25 th  and 

Tuesday, September 26 th.  
If  you are not already 

registered pleas e come to the 
Religious Education Office located in 

the Parish Center to register your 
child ASAP.  

 
 
 
 

Home Study CCD  
The CCD Home Study Books are now 
ready for pick up in the Religious 
Education office located in the Parish 
Center. Please follow the directions 
included with your book. All chapters 
along with the online chapter reviews 
needs to be completed no later than 
February 27th. 
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Confirmation Corner 
 

Confirmation Candidates 
 

The Summer Confirmation 
Program was a wonderful experience 
for all the Candidates who participated. 
They deepened their faith with God and 

the Holy Spirit and they gave of 
themselves through community service 
projects that are being donated to Oasis 

House, local nursing homes and a 
children’s hospital. It was a pleasure 

working with your children.  
 

Thank you to all our Teacher 
and Aide volunteers. Our 

program could not run without 
you and your dedication. 

 

The Fall Confirmation Program begins 
on Monday, October 16th from 4:00-

5:15 pm.*** Please mark your calendars 
for the Confirmation Retreat on 
Sunday, December 10th. This is a 

mandatory retreat for all Confirmation 
Candidates. 

Junior High Notes 
  THANK YOU! 
Thank you to all the volunteers 
who have so generously offered 
their time to help in the Junior High 

Religious Education Program!  Whether you are 
a teacher or aide, I couldn’t do it without you!   

However, I still would like two more 
aides for the 7th grade classrooms; and I can 
also use substitutes for the classes, in the case 
someone cannot make it one afternoon.  If you 
would be willing to be an aide, or put your name 
on the “Sub” list, please let me know.  I would 
greatly appreciate it!  I like to be prepared! 

Thank you all once again, and I look for-
ward to our classes beginning in September! 

 

Patricia Wuensch, Jr. High RE Coordinator 
pwuensch@mbschurchnj.org 

201-891-4200, ext. 290 
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100th Anniversary of the  

Apparition of Our Lady of Fatima 
On the occasion of the 100th Anniversary 
of the Apparition of Our Lady of Fatima, 
Immaculate Conception Church in 
Mahwah is leading a One Day Pilgrimage 
to the Blue Army shrine, the World 
Apostolate of Fatima on September 13, 
2017.  
 

The cost is $22.00 per person. This covers the bus fare 
only, does not include food and beverages. This is a 
first come first served basis only.  Please call 201-
327-1276 to reserve. 
 

SOAR 
Help care for aging Catholic Sisters, Brothers and 
Priests. SOAR!, or Support Our Aging Religious, will 
honor Wally Probst at its awards dinner in New York. 
  

SOAR! will also honor Helene Shepard and Catholic 
Charities of the Archdiocese of New York. The dinner is 
Thursday, September 28 at the New York Athletic 
Club, 180 Central Park South. Visit www.soar-
usa.org for details or contact SOAR! atevents@soar-
usa.org or (202) 529-7627. 
 

Our Lady of Visitation, Paramus, NJ 
Rainbows Program 

The Rainbows Program is a weekly support group 
for children, first through eighth grades, who are 
living in single-parent homes, or have families that 
are going through painful transitions, such as a 
parent death, divorce, etc. 
 

The program is free to any child who needs us.  
Sessions begin in October at 7:00 pm.  Please 
register ASAP.  You can call 201-265-3812 or 
CCD@olvparamus.org. 
 
 
 
 

 
Bergen Catholic, Oradell, NJ 
Sunday, September 24th from 1:00-3:00 pm 
Contact: Matt Rosa at mrosa@bergencatholic.org 
Don Bosco Prep, Ramsey, NJ-201-327-8003 
Thursday, September 28th from 6:30-8:30 pm & 
Sunday, October 29th from 1:00-3:00 pm 
Oak Knoll, Summit, NJ-908-522-8109 
Saturday, September 30th & Saturday, 
November 4th from 9:30-11:15 am 
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COOP EXAM: 
Attention families of 8th grade students planning to 
attend Catholic high school in Fall 2018!  The High 
School Placement Test (HSPT®) administered as 
part of the Cooperative Admissions Program for 
Catholic high schools will be given on Friday, 
November 10, 2017.   Registration for this exam is 
online at www.njcoopexam.org beginning 
September 1st.  For more information about the 
Cooperative Admissions Program go to 
www.catholicschoolsnj.org.  
 

Additionally, the Catholic high schools are holding 
their annual HS Expo admission fairs.  Parents and 
students can meet with representatives from many 
Catholic high schools from 7:00-8:30 p.m. on the 
following dates at these locations: 
  

Tuesday., September. 26 at Visitation Academy, 
222 Farview Avenue, Paramus, Wednesday, 
September. 27 at the Archdiocesan Center, 171 
Clifton Avenue, Newark Thursday, September. 28 at 
Primary Prep/St. Aedan, 41 Tuers Avenue, Jersey 
City. For directions and more information, visit 
www.catholicschoolsnj.org or call 973-497-4260. 

Fall HSPT Prep Course Registration Open 
at Don Bosco Prep 

Registration for Don Bosco Prep’s new Fall HSPT. Prep 
Course is now open to all 8th grade boys and girls! The 
course will be taught every Saturday from September 
23rd through November 4th from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. in 
Don Bosco Prep’s newest, state-of-the-art academic 
building, Savio Hall! The course will cost $500 and in-
cludes the textbook and use of IXL learning software. 
Students attending the course should expect 7 three-
hour sessions, progression tracking in both Math and 
English through IXL, three full HSPT practice tests, indi-
vidual study and review guides and guided instruction 
from certified teachers. There are a limited number of 
seats so students or parents who are interested should 
sign up as soon as possible. The deadline for registra-
tion is Friday, September 15, 2017. To register, visit 
Don Bosco Prep’s website at www.donboscoprep.org. 
Don Bosco Prep, founded in 1915, is a private, Catholic 
college preparatory high school for boys. Dedicated to 
empowering young men, the school provides rigorous 
academics at the AP, honors and college prep levels, 
and encourages participation in extracurricular activi-
ties, clubs and athletics. For more information and addi-
tional questions please contact Mr. Matt Cooper at 
mcooper@donboscoprep.org. 



Cover Sheet 
 
Church Name and Address 
Most Blessed Sacrament 
787 Franklin Lake Road 
Franklin Lakes, NJ  07417 
 
Phone 
201-891-4200 
 
Contact Person 
Cheryl Hendricks or Krista M. Pastor 
 
Software 
Microsoft Publisher 2007 
Adobe Acrobat 9 Standard 
Microsoft Windows XP Professional Version 2002 Service Pack 2 
 
Number of Pages Sent 
9 Pages (7 pages + 2 inserts.  Please call with any questions, thank you). 
 
Sunday Date of Publication 
September 10, 2017 
 
Transmission Time 
Thursday, 12:00 pm 
 
 
THANK YOU. 

 
 


